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NOV 291988

Docket No. 030-02619 License No. 31-00845-01

| Veterans Administration Medical Center
ATTN: Mr. Clyde H. Corsaro

Director
800 Irving Avenue
Syracuse, New York 03210

i

|
; Gentlemen:

Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-02619/88-01

This refers to your letter dated November 3,1988, in response to our letter
dated October 7, 1938.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely.

Original signed By:|

Jen E. Glenn, Ph.D.

|

| John E. Glenn, Ph.D., Chief
| Nuclear Materials Safety Section A

Division of Radiation SafetyI

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New York

Dr. James W. Fletcher
Director Nuclear Medicine Service (115)

IVeterans Administration
810 Vermont Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20420

0FFICIAL RECORD COPY RL VAMC - 0001.0.0
i;)11/22/88

8812050090 881129 M1Mut ORIGillAL M

h!-OON5 U
1 PDC

3
- - _ - ---



*
. ,

Veterans Administration Medical Center 2

.

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)

.

1

RI:DRSSd
(g/,lJ.Glenn(RI:DRSS

J. Pelchat/bc s

; 11////83 / 11/4 (/88-(j -
,

''
| 0FFICIAL RECORD COPY RL VAMC - 0002.0.0

11/22/88

!
J


